
1012 Sioux San Dr. Rapid City, SD  57702  Phone: 605.343.2164  
Office Hours: Monday—Thursday, 9:00 to 3:00 
www.facebook.com/RCWestminster  
Website: www.rcwestminster.com                                                               
To download our app (Rapid City Westminster) use your phone’s 
camera to scan the QR code.  

 

Please visit our App or My Westminster for our full Calendar of Events.  

 

Welcome to Westminster! 

No matter who you are, we’re glad you’re here! We pray that you will experience the 

welcoming, healing, and transforming love of God. 

You can learn a lot more about Jesus Christ and about Westminster by stopping by the 

Welcome Center in the lobby, by visiting rcwestminster.com, and/or by speaking with 

one of our pastors or staff members. 

Please consider filling out a Connection Card (enclosed) and place it in the offering 

collection so we can connect and follow up with you! 
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Sermon Notes 
You can also take notes in the Westminster App.    

Senior Pastor—Bob Jacobs                                                                                                                  
Bob@rcwestminster.com or 605-545-2162 
 
Pastor for Family Ministries—Skyler Bascom                                       
Skyler@rcwestminster.com or 541-405-1511  
                                                                                                                                                   
Office Administrator & Bookkeeper—Lisa Beck     
Lisa@rcwestminster.com        
 
 
 

Operations Ministry Leader—Bill Beck  
bill@rcwestminster.com 605-209-1573 
 
Family Ministry Leader—Natalie Eagan                                 
Natalie@rcwestminster.com or 312-804-2858 
 
Worship Ministry Leader—Tori Davis                                                                                                                              
Tori@rcwestminster.com 
 
Accompanist—Rosellen Reese                      



THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, 
OCTOBER 13TH. 

 
WELCOME, ELEANOR HARLE! 
We are blessed to have Eleanor Harle as our guest 
preacher today. Eleanor lives in Redfield, SD, and is 
a CRE (i.e. lay pastor) in the Presbytery of South 
Dakota. She stood up as a 5 year old in Sunday 
School and said “I love Jesus,” and hasn’t looked 
back since. She felt called as a teenager to attend 
seminary, but managed to put that off until she 
was 83. She’s taught adult Bible study for 50 years, 
and continues to serve the church wherever she is. 
 
COMMUNION WORKSHIP                                       
October 26 Join us in Room 1 at 11:15am for a 
hands-on workshop designed to help us explore 
the purpose of communion together. Contact 
Natalie Eagan for details 312-804-2858  
 
PLEASE HELP US CATCH UP ON GIVING 
It’s not unusual for churches to lag behind giving 
during summer months. If you’ve found yourself 
behind in giving, please bring your gift to worship 
this weekend (or soon), or make your gift here 
(https://rcwestminster.com/give). Thank you. Our 
giving is necessary for our faith, and it blesses 
others. To set up online giving follow the  
instructions on the orange bookmarks in the back 
of each pew, or give Lisa Beck a call at the church 
office. 
 
 
 

Jesus is the only shepherd who knows what it is like 
to be a sheep (John 10:11). He understands what 

we are going through and will be with us every step 
of the way, even through death itself.  

Timothy Keller 

Welcome & Announcements  
 
Bells  
 
Call to Worship (from Psalm 15) 
 
Bells  
 
Worship Song  
 
Proclaiming the Gospel 
Children’s Message                                    Scott Kenner, Lay Pastor                                                                                                                                                    
Scripture:  Matt 5:17-19, 7:9-12   
Sermon: “Living the Golden Rule”          Eleanor Harle, Lay Pastor   
   
Community Prayer 
             
Offering Ourselves to God 
Offering Song   
 
Worship Song  
 
Blessing 
 
My Friends May You Grow in Grace  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Children under the age of 4 may go to the nursery at anytime  
 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD  
Each year, this amazing global effort delivers 
millions of gift-filled shoe boxes to needy     
children around the world. The children who 
receive the boxes also learn about God's             
greatest gift, His son, Jesus Christ. 
It's easy to participate! Pick up a shoe box on 
the table outside the Fellowship Hall, choose 
an age range (2-4, 5-9, or 10-14) for a boy or 
girl, and then go shopping! Brochures with all 
the details are included on the table by the 
Fellowship Hall. If possible, please include a 
$10 donation with each shoe box for shipping 
and bring your packed and labeled shoe boxes 
to Westminster by Sunday, November 23.  
 
HARVEST PARTY & CHILI COOKOFF                    
November 2 unbox your favorite chili recipe 
and gather supplies for your favorite fall      
activities! Please consider hosting an activity 
booth with a fall themed craft or game.     
Contact Natalie Eagan for details at:                            
312-804-2858  
 

COMMITMENT CELEBRATION – NOVEMBER 2 
During worship on November 2 (before the 
Fall Festival and Chili Cook-Off), we’ll be         
consecrating our intended financial                         
stewardship for the upcoming year. Please 
pray to follow where God is leading us in this 
important part of our discipleship! 

OFFERING QR CODE 
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